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Question:  

 

The FIFA report into the World Cup bids said that Australia's bid for 2022 World Cup 

contained "certain indications of potentially problematic conduct of specific individuals in the 

light of relevant FIFA Ethics rules".  Has there been a formal response from the Government 

to this report?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

No. 

 

The Australian Government has not been presented with the report nor any information in 

support of statements made in the summary report released by FIFA.  The bid was conducted 

by, and the responsibility of, FIFA. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


